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Mike/Heather,
 
Yates Petroleum plans on drilling three ground water monitoring wells near the Compromise SWD #
 well site on Monday, July 6, 2015.  We do not have an exact time yet, but our consultant believes
 that it will be after lunch as the rig is coming from Albuquerque.  He will have a better idea of time
 that morning and as soon as he lets me know, I will let you both know. 
 
Permits have been submitted to the State Engineer’s office for these monitor wells, and we are still
 waiting to receive the approved permits, but our consultant believes we will have them before the

 6th.  I’ve attached our consultants proposed procedures for monitor well installation, along with a
 sample well log completion report that will be provided to us after drilling takes place.
 
I will be out of the office starting at 2:00 this afternoon and will not return until 8:00 am on Monday,
 July 6, 2015.  I will not be available by phone or email during this time.  If there are any questions or
 concerns please contact Bob Asher at 575-748-4217 or boba@yatespetroleum.com.
 
Thanks, 
 

Amber Cannon
Environmental Regulatory Agent
Yates Petroleum Corporation
Office: (575) 748-4111
Cell: (575) 513-8799
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